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Membership

Worthy Brothers,

2nd Quarter: We are pleased to
announce a new incentive!! Any
council who achieves this goal is
eligible! Bring in 7 new ONLINE
members by December 31, 2022,
and get them through the CUF
Degree by January 18, 2023, and
your council will receive the newly
designed and branded tablecloth
available from Knights Gear! This
tablecloth is form fitted to a 6-foot
table and is sure to draw attention
for your activities that your council
hosts!
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